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22nd September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Bedtime Breakfast Event 
 
We are delighted with how your child has settled into life at South Bersted Church of England Primary 
School. They are learning the routines and developing positive relationships with their adults and 
peers.  
 
Over the coming week, pupils from Year 6 will begin visiting Early Years during break and lunch times 
so the children can put a face to the name from the postcard they received over the summer holidays.   
Please find below some key dates for your diary: 
 
Bedtime Breakfast: 
We would like to invite you to our ‘Bedtime Breakfast’ event on Tuesday 3rd October. For this event, 
we would love your child to come to school dressed in their pyjamas, including dressing gowns and/or 
onesies (please ensure your child is wearing footwear suitable for school).  The purpose of the morning 
is to spend time eating a light breakfast and enjoying a range of books together.  
 
Please arrive at school as normal, drop your child in the classroom and head to the hall via the main 
reception to sign in. Once your child has been registered in class they will join you in the hall for 
breakfast and to share a story with you.   
 
After breakfast, Miss Stanton will share the story ‘The Colour Monster’.   Pupils will then return to class 
and Miss Stanton will explain our new approach to teaching early reading through our scheme ‘Super 
Sonic Phonic Friends’.  
 

Time Activity 

8.35 – 8.45am Arrive and sign in (HALL) 

8.50 – 8.55am The Power of Reading presentation  

8.55 – 9.20am  Sharing a story and have breakfast with your child 

9.20 – 9.30am The Colour Monster  

9.30 – 10.00am Early Reading Workshop  

 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
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For catering purposes, we ask that you book your ticket using the link below no later than Friday 29th 
September 2023: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/reception-bedtime-breakfast-tickets-
723846302777?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Please contact the school office if you have any difficulties booking your place. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin  
Headteacher 
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